Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Early Learning Coalition of Duval
Public Service Announcement Services 2022

The Early Learning Coalition of Duval (“ELC”), a Florida not-for-profit corporation, is seeking a qualified vendor to create and place three (3) Public Service Announcements on television and radio in the Jacksonville market. The PSAs will address the importance of early learning and literacy, reaching Duval families with young children from birth to five.

Respondents will compete for selection to provide the services as more fully described within the Request for Proposal (RFP). Upon receipt of all proposals, the Coalition will review each submission and decide based on the evaluation criteria set forth within the RFP. Any Contractor interested in providing services requested in the RFP must respond to this RFP. Certified Minority Business Enterprises are encouraged to participate in any solicitation conferences that are scheduled.

The Request for Proposal is on the ELC of Duval website at www.elcduval.org/procurement/. Direct all questions to Ann Thompson at athompson@elcduval.org. Please identify “RFP – ELCD-PSA-2022” within the subject line.

Proposals are due by Friday, March 25, 2022, by 12:00 Noon.
Early Learning Coalition of Duval, 6500 Bowden Road, Suite 290, Jacksonville, FL 32216, 904-208-2044, www.elcduval.org
